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Sent: Monday, April 7, 2025 8:39 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Bill H5225
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Dear Members of the House Judiciary Committee, 
 
 
I am a resident of Smithfield. I am writing to you today to express my support for H5225]. I support this bill because all 
children deserve a safe and fear-free place to learn. As we've experienced with the Trump administration so far, they 
obviously have no qualms with being extremely cruel with the thinnest of pretenses. The children in this state regardless 
of the status of their parents deserve the best safety we can provide them. To fail one group of children is to fail all of 
them. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Matt Blissmer 


